EN

The Lifelong Learning Programme informs you!

What are the possibilities for European funding in the field of Lifelong Learning for the coming years?

What is the latest news on the European Union's Lifelong Learning Programme?

How can you increase the chances of getting your project selected?

How can you find European partners? 

For answers to these questions:

Go to Brussels on January 16 OR to Warsaw on January 22!
Two locations, to make it easier for you to reach one closer to home and with your preferred languages, but a single agenda, brought to you by the European Commission (Directorate-General Education and Culture) and the Education, Audiovisual & Culture Executive Agency. The agency informs participating countries about centralised parts under the Lifelong Learning Programme and manages the programme in cooperation with the National Agencies. 

Each of these days aims inform participants on the programme's priorities and what's new in the 2009 call for proposals, as well as to give you practical advice on the preparation and submission of applications (administrative and financial aspects), or information on the management of grants. 

Lifelong Learning Infodays give you the opportunity to meet and talk to the team that is in charge of the Programme as well as interact with other stakeholders. 

At the heart of the Infoday Lifelong Learning 2009: a detailed presentation of the centralised parts of the new call for proposals.  Special attractions this year include:
- a specific workshop on the use of online application forms
- a dedicated Partner Search Area
- live web streaming (for those who can't make it to the events) 

In Brussels, you will be welcomed in Charlemagne building, at the heart of the European area.  
In Warsaw, you will be meeting in the Hotel Gromada which is conveniently located close to the airport. 

For more information and to register: 
http://eacea.ec.europa.eu/llp/infoday09/infoday_2009_en.htm
